

St. Nicholas CE First School Belvide Gardens Codsall Wolverhampton WV8 1AN

Bulb Planting - Monday 12th November

Dear Parents,

As an Eco Representative your child has been chosen to participate in Bulb Planting, supported by Taylor Wimpey. As part of their Proud Campaign, which aims to highlight all the reasons Taylor Wimpey staff, customers and contractors have to be proud of the company's work, Taylor Wimpey hopes to leave a lasting legacy in a range of communities across the UK by planting thousands of bulbs in places where they are able to be enjoyed. The activity will involve planting bulbs on Monday 12th November. Your child will be required to wear school uniform and wellies. Please ensure your child brings their wellies to school on this day. There will also be a photographer who will be putting together a press release. Please fill in the permission slip below and return to your child's class teacher by Friday 9th November.

Many Thanks for your support.			
Miss Griffiths.			
	•••••		•••••
Permission Slip for Bulb Planting			
Child's Name Class	•••••		
Permission to take part in activity	Yes	No	
Permission to be included on photographs	Yes	No	
Signed Date			

Email: headteacher@st-nicholas.staffs.sch.uk

Enquiries: 01902 842998

Web: st-nicholas.staffs.sch.uk







